
November 2021 Newsletter - One Simple 
Message 
As per the email advice from Austrade yesterday, applications for EMDG support per 
the current lodgement cycle close on November 30th. 

The date will not change. 

These are called EMDG 2022 applications and cover marketing costs from July 1, 
2021, and beyond. 

If you have no actual or planned expenditure this financial year, you do not have to 
submit a 2022 application, you can do so for the next round in March 2022, which 
will cover costs from July 1, 2022. 

We have submitted many applications and have plenty on the go, we are like ducks 
on a still pond, underneath we are paddling like mad! 

If you are still thinking of lodging a 2022 application and have not contacted us, or 
you are yet to send some information in, you better get your skates on. 

We need your information by November 15th at the latest. 

If we do not get it by then, we cannot guarantee we will meet the lodgement cut-off 
date. We can only paddle so fast. 

Please email or call for chat. 

Quack, Quack! 

Stuart & Team. 
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